Corona virus Protocol

Formby Ravens Fencing Club will adhere to  the c current guidance and advice from both the  government and British Fencing with regards to maintaining the safety of all fencers and visitors during the corona virus pandemic.  This will be regularly monitored and  updated by the welfare officer and officers of the club.

Sanitizer will be available at the entrance, windows and doors will be open as much as possible and you are welcome to wear face masks if you wish.  
For the present we are asking that spectators do not attend unless a fencer has a particular need for support.
